
- Dr. Ambedkar Medhavi Chattarvriti Yojna 

 The Scholarship will be given to top 1000 meritorious students of Scheduled Caste 
category and to top 1000 meritorious students of OBC declared as such in the result of 
Matric Examination conducted by the H.P. Board of School Education, Dharamshala 
strictly on merit basis for 10+1 and 10+2 classes in a recognized within or outside the 
State. The renewal in 10+2 Class will be subject to satisfactory performance in 10+1 
internal examination. The scholarship is given @ Rs.10,000/- per year. 

  

- Swami Vivekanand Utkrisht Chhatervritti Yojna 

 The Scholarship will be given to top 2000 meritorious students of General category 
declared as such in the result of Matric Examination conducted by the H.P. Board of 
School Education, Dharamshala strictly on merit basis for 10+1 and 10+2 classes in a 
recognized within or outside the State. The renewal in 10+2 Class will be subject to 
satisfactory performance in 10+1 internal examination. The scholarship is given @ 
Rs.10,000/- per year. 

  

- Thakur Sen Negi Utkrisht Chhatervritti Yojna 

 The Scholarship will be given to top 100 Girls and top 100 Boys students belonging to 
the Tribal Community of HP, declared as such in the result of Matric Examination 
conducted by the H.P. Board of School Education, Dharamshala strictly on merit basis 
for 10+1 and 10+2 classes in a recognized within or outside the State. The renewal in 
10+2 Class will be subject to satisfactory performance in 10+1 internal examination. The 
scholarship is given @ Rs.11,000/- per year 

  

- Maharishi Balmiki Chattarvriti Yojna 

 The scholarship under this scheme is @ Rs.9000/- per year is given to the Bonafide 
Himachali girl students belonging to Balmiki Families, engaged in unclean occupation, 
beyond Matric to college level for studies and professional courses at the level of 
college situated in Himachal Pradesh irrespective of their status i.e. Govt. or Private. 
The concerned students must apply on prescribed proforma through their Head of the 
School/College/Institution along with Balmiki certificate. 

  

- Indira Gandhi Utkrisht Chhatervritti Yojna for Post Plus Two Students 

 The Indira Gandhi Uttkrisht Chhatervritti Yojna for meritorious students for Post Plus two 
Courses shall be awarded to 150 students @ Rs. 10,000/-P.A.per student purely on the 
basis of the merit and without any income ceiling .The Scholarship will also be awarded 
to ten toppers each from the merit list of 10+2 arts, Science and Commerce, supplied by 
the H.P. Board of School Education Dharamshala, provided they join any 
academic/professional stream The Scholarship o be awarded to ten toppers from the 
merit list B.A./BSc./B.Com., provided they join any academic /professional stream. The 
scholarship will be renewed every year to the same number of students till they 
complete degree/course. 

  

- Rashtriya Indian Military College Scholarship 



 This award is made to the ten students who are Bonafide residents of H.P. and are 
studying from VIII to XII in Rashtriya Indian Military College, Dehradun. Two students 
from each class are eligible for the scholarship. The amount of scholarship is Rs. 
20,000/-p.a. 

  

- IRDP Scholarship Scheme 

 Students belonging to IRDP families and studying in 6th to University level are eligible 
for this scholarship provided they are pursuing their study in Govt./Govt. aided 
Institutions in H.P. 
 

Class Boys Girls 

9th and 10th 300/- p.a 600/-p.a. 

+1 and +2 800/- p.a. 800/- p.a. 

College/University i) Day Scholar 1200/- p.a. 1200/- p.a. 

ii) Hostelers 2400/- p.a. 2400/- p.a. 

 
 

  

- Financial Assistance to the children of the Armed Forces Personnel 
killed/disabled during the different War/Operations 

 Children of Armed Forces Personnel killed / disabled in the different wars /operations 
are eligible for this assistance. In case of disability is below 50%, the children will get 
half scholarship. Application proformas are available with District Sainik Welfare Board. 
The Heads of Institutions are directed to get the proformas verified from the Dy. Director 
Sainik Welfare Board of the respective district duly filled up in all respect before 
submitting to the Director of Education. 
 

Class Boys Girls 

9th and 10th 300/- p.a 600/-p.a. 

+1 and +2 800/- p.a. 800/- p.a. 

College/University i) Day Scholar 1200/- p.a. 1200/- p.a. 

ii) Hostelers 2400/- p.a. 2400/- p.a. 

 
 

  

- Sainik School Sujanpur Tihra Scholarship 

 The students who are studying in Sainik School Sujanpur Tihra and are Bonafide 
residents of Himachal Pradesh from class VI to XII will be given scholarship at the 
following rates 
 

Rates of Scholarship 



Income Group Low Middle High 

Particulars       

Initial Lump Sum clothing Grant per 
Cadet 

3000 2250 1500 

Pocket allowance per Cadet for each 
of the six semesters of 1st yr. to 3rd 
year. 

1500/-(Per 
Semester) 

1200/-(Per 
Semester) 

900/-(Per 
Semester) 

Total Amount 12000/- 9450/- 6900/- 

 
 

Income Range Rate per Annum 

Upto Rs.9220/- p.m. Rs 18000/- 

9221 to 10650/- p.m. Rs. 15000/- 

10651/- to 11470/- p.m. Rs. 12000/- 

Above Rs.11470/- p.m. Rs. 8000/- 

 
 

  

- NDA Scholarship Scheme 

 This is a State Sponsored Scheme started from the year 2010-11 which will be given to 
the Cadets of Himachal Pradesh who are getting training at National Defence Academy 
Post, NDA, Khadakwasla, Pune. 

  

- Kalpana Chawla Chhatravriti Yojna 

 This is a new scholarship scheme sponsored by state Govt. implemented during the 
year 2012-13. Under this Scheme the top 2000 meritorious girl students of all study 
groups i.e. Science, Arts and Commerce streams based on passing ratio in each group 
as per the merit list supplied by the HPBSE Dharamsala for Post+2. Rs 15000/- only will 
be given to per student per year. The scholarship will be renewed till the completion of 
Degree /Diploma/ Certificates course provided there is no failure. 

  

- Mukhiya Mantri Protsahan Yojna 

 This is a new Atal Protsahan Yojna sponsored by state Govt. implemented during the 
year 2012-13 for all those students of the state who are selected and take admission for 
a degree course in any Indian Institute of Technology {IITs} or All India Institute of 
Medical Sciences {AIIMS} and for a Post Graduate Diploma Course in any Indian 
Institute of Management {IIMs}. One time Award of Rs 31000/-{Thirty one thousand 
only} will be given to all the students. 

 


